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Bulletin #5 of 2024. April 18, 2024

DISCONTINUATION OF PRODUCT BULLETIN
P/N 100-100 Warranty Card is Discontinued

Products Affected: All Kirby Morgan products

The P/N 100-100 KMDSI warranty card will no longer be printed on card stock and inserted into the 
helmet packaging. The warranty information can be accessed in multiple ways. The helmet’s P/N 100-
103 inspection tag will include a QR code for scanning using a smart device. Additionally, the warranty 
information can be found under the support tab and at the bottom of the KMDSI website by clicking on 
the word “Warranty.” https://www.kirbymorgan.com/support/warranty

Above is the P/N 100-100 warranty card, which has been discontinued and will no longer be used. The 
inspection tag on the right, P/N 100-103, contains a QR code for accessing warranty information..

The KM 37 helmet model will be the first KMDSI product to eliminate the printed warranty reference 
card. KMDSI intends to stop printing warranty cards for the entire product line over time. The KMDSI 
Warranty information will ONLY be referenced from a QR code on the inspection card and the KMDSI 
website.

The KMDSI warranty is limited to consumers with proof of purchase. If the product was not purchased 
new from an authorized dealer or authorized reseller of the manufacturer, this warranty is null and void.

Please contact your authorized KMDSI dealer or e-mail sales@kirbymorgan.com for more information.
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